
 

   
 

 

Sept. 28, 2015 

 

RCC Board of Education Seeks Input on Profile of Next President 

Community Forums Planned Oct. 6, 7, and 8 

  

GRANTS PASS/MEDFORD, Ore.--With the upcoming retirement of President Dr. Peter 

Angstadt (see announcement at RCC-N15-033) in the summer of 2016, the Rogue 

Community College (RCC) Board of Education (Board) has initiated an inclusive 

nationwide search process for the sixth President of the College.  

 

The Board is very interested in hearing from all RCC District stakeholders, and is 

encouraging all community members, students, faculty, and staff to participate in the 

profile development of the next college president. As such, an executive search 

consultant retained by the RCC Board will be holding open forums on Oct. 6, 7, and 8. 

Each day there will be a forum for RCC staff and employees at 9 a.m. and a second 

forum open to the public at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Tuesday, October 6, 2015 

RCC/SOU Higher Education Center rooms 127/129 

101 S. Bartlett Street, Medford, Ore. 

 

RCC Forum, 9-10 a.m.  

Q&A, 10-10:30 a.m.       

 

Community Forum, 10:30-11:30 a.m.       

Q&A, 11:30 a.m. to noon. 

  

Wednesday, October 7, 2015 

Table Rock Campus room 184 

7800 Pacific Avenue, White City, Ore. 

  

RCC Forum, 9-10 a.m.  

Q&A, 10-10:30 a.m.       

 

Community Forum, 10:30-11:30 a.m.       

http://bit.ly/RCC-N15-033


 

   
 

Q&A, 11:30 a.m. to noon. 

  

Thursday, October 8, 2015 

Redwood Campus room H2 

3345 Redwood Highway, Grants Pass, Ore. 

 

RCC Forum, 9-10 a.m.  

Q&A, 10-10:30 a.m.       

 

Community Forum, 10:30-11:30 a.m.       

Q&A, 11:30 a.m. to noon. 

 

For questions about the upcoming forums contact Lisa Hallock, RCC Human Resources 

Specialist, at 541- 956-7005 or lhallock@roguecc.edu.  
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